
Crestview Improvement and Service District               December, 2020 
P.O. Box 1626 
Gillette, WY 82717                                                                             Bulletin Boards are located by the mailboxes.   
 
Board Members:  Anna Marie Nebel, Loren Tucker, Donie Miller 
Board Meetings:  Generally the 2nd Thursday of each month at 4:30 p.m. 
      Cathey Consulting—400 South Gillette Avenue, Suite 106 
   (City Hall Mall / K2 Technologies building) 
   Entrance is on 4th Street across from Arrow Printing. 
 
Bookkeeping/Admin. Questions:  Helenanne Cathey 685-8235 or hlcathey@collinscom.net 
Web Site:  www.catheyconsulting.net 
Click on Crestview Improvement and Service District 
 
Water System Questions and Information:  
Water Guy 307-299-3544 or www.waterguywyoming.com  / Follow Water Guy on Facebook for Updates. 

Minutes are Available By E-mail 
Please remember you can receive minutes each month by e-mail.  Simply call (685-8235) or e-
mail (hlcathey@collinscom.net) Helenanne and she will add you to the e-mail list. 

Payment Coupons 
Enclosed with this newsletter are your payment coupons for 2021 along with a statement for 
2020 that shows your history through the statement date.  The items dated on the first of 
the month are your regular monthly billing.  These invoices are not actually mailed.  We use 
payment coupons instead of mailing monthly invoices to try to hold down costs for the District 
as much as possible.  Other items on the statement may be water overage billing or storage lot 
billing for those who used the storage lot in 2020. 

City of Gillette Contact Numbers  
(Website:  www.gillettewy.gov) 
 
Animal Control 307-686-5249  
  
Code Compliance / Nuisance 307-686-5309 
 
Parks Department 307-686-5275 
 
Police Department (non-emergency) 307-682-5155 
 
Streets 307-686-5278 
Potholes, street sweeping, snow and ice control 
 
Public Works 307-686-5320 
City streets, sidewalks, storm drainage, right-of-
way mowing, parks trees, bike and pedestrian path-
ways, residential trash pickup and recycling.  

Sale of Lots 
This year the District opened up the sale of three 
vacant lots to the public.  The successful bidders were 
two members of the District.  The storage lot has been 
purchased by Ray Hawk.  Mr. Hawk will continue to 
utilize the space as a storage lot.  Anyone interested 
in spaces in the storage lot is encouraged to call 
Mr. Hawk at 307-680-0229. 
 
The funds from the sale of the properties totaled 
$61,700.  These funds will be deposited into the 
District’s accounts in the WyoStar investment 
program which has historically provided a higher 
earning rate than other accounts.  These funds are for 
the purpose of maintaining the District’s water and 
sewer systems and for paying for long term costs such 
as the abandonment of the wastewater lagoon when 
the District connects to City Sewer.    
 
The Board stays in regular communications with City 
Council members on behalf of Crestview residents to 
ensure the eventual transition to City sewer and water 
are done seamlessly and as economically as possible 
for residents.   




